
 

FRIENDS are having a Second Hand 

Book Sale at the Scholastic Book 

Fair starting this Thursday so come 

and pick up a bargain! 

We will be there from 3.35pm on 

Thursday, Friday and the following 

Monday/Tuesday and we have a 

great variety of books for Children 

and Adults.   

A massive THANK YOU to everyone 

who donated their books and we 

hope to see many of you there! 

2ND HAND BOOK SALE! 
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 There will be a Non-Uniform Day   

 this Friday 15th March to raise funds for  

 Comic Relief.  FRIENDS will be collecting  

 donations on the gate on the day.   

RED NOSE DAY 2019 
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You will hopefully be aware 

of the hard work that 

FRIENDS is doing to raise 

money for Monkfield Park.  

We would like to take this 

opportunity to remind you of 

the Match Funding Scheme 

and how a little bit of your 

time could help raise double 

the funds for FRIENDS!  If you work for an organisation that has a match 

funding policy then any money raised through Friends could be matched 

by your employer.  High Street Banks, Building Societies, Supermarkets 

(Including Morrisons!) and Large Corporations are more likely to do 

match funding but these schemes are not exclusive to the major 

corporate giants.  If you work for an independent company they may be 

interested in charitable giving through match funding too!  We would be 

grateful if you could see if your employer has a  match funding scheme 

or would be willing to match fund any of our events and if so would you 

be able to help out at one (or more) of FRIENDS events? 

MATCH FUNDING 

We would like to run a Scalextric Games session after school in the 

Summer Term, if anyone has a Scalextric set that they would be happy to 

lend us for this then please email friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com 

LOOKING TO BORROW SCALEXTRIC SETS! 
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We are collecting empty branded printer    

cartridges for recycling and   

also any foreign currency.  If 

you have any cartridges or 

coins that you would like to    

donate then please drop them 

off at the school office.  

PRINTER CARTRIDGES/FOREIGN CURRENCY 

    

 

 

Do you have any costumes that you no 

longer need after World Book Day, WOW 

Days, Plays at the school or your child has 

simply outgrown them?       

If you have any Costumes that 

you are happy to donate to 

FRIENDS then please hand them 

into the School Office and we 

would like to run a Costume Swap 

Shop when we have enough!  

Thank you in advance for any 

donations! 

COSTUME DONATIONS! 
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Thank you to everyone who has 

already signed up to help 

support Friends of Monkfield Park 

through easyfundraising this 

year. When you join easyfundraising you collect free donations every 

time you buy something online. With 3551 retailers to choose from, it 

won’t cost you or the school a penny extra and we have raised £673.99 

for the school to date.  Please sign up today using the following link and 

help us  raise even more!                                          

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/

monkfieldparkprimaryschoolcambourne/  

EASYFUNDRAISING 

 

 

FRIENDS will be holding a Second Hand Uniform Sale on Friday 22nd March 

in the KS1 Playground after school.  If you have any uniform to donate then 

please hand it into the School Office.  Many thanks in advance. 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALE 
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